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From: Mike Brusseau
To: Betty Jo Mahan
Date: 9/14/2007 8:13:22 AM
Subject: Fwd: Rezoning

>>> Debbie Goddard <dgoddard@tandentvision.com> 9/13/2007 12:45 PM >>>
Mike,

Per our conversation this morning, this is to acknowledge that we are  
very opposed to the proposed rezoning on Bob Kirby Road (9K07RZ).

Thanks,

Debbie & Jim Goddard
1415 Bob Kirby Road
Knoxville, TN  37931
(865) 382-3047


